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24 January 2024 

 
This supplementary statement has been prepared and issued by the Director of Public Health on 

behalf of the Health and Wellbeing Board of Westmorland & Furness and forms part of the 

Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment. 

 

Since the publication of Westmorland and Furness’ Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment (PNA) the 

following change in pharmaceutical services has occurred: 

 

Westmorland & Furness PNA Publication December 2023 

Date of Supplementary Statement issued: 05 February 2024 

Supplementary Statement number: 1 

 

The following pharmacy has closed: 

 

Boots UK Limited, 8-10 Risedale Road, Barrow-in-Furness. LA13 9RD 

 

The pharmacy provided the following services: 

 

These services were provided at the following times: 

 
The pharmacy closed on: 

 
The closure of this pharmacy would not create a gap in pharmacy provision within the Risedale 

and Roosecote area of Barrow-in-Furness.  

 

The map in the PNA published December 2023 will be updated to reflect this closure. 

 

Prepared by Katrina Stephens 

Director of Public Health 

Community Pharmacist Consultation Service (CPCS), Flu Vaccinations, New Medicine Service 
(NMS), Healthy Living Pharmacy, Emergency Hormonal Contraception (EHC), Stop Smoking 
Service, Opioid Substitution Therapy (OST) Supervised Administration, Minor Ailment/Think 

Pharmacy First, Paediatrics Minor Ailment Scheme- under 18 years of age 

Monday to Friday 9am to 6.30pm; Saturday 9am to 5.30pm (Sunday Closed) 

3 February 2024 


